

Mrs. Natalia Komarova Governor Khanty-Mansijsk Autonomous District - Yugra Russia, Khanty-Mansijsk

By email

Corsier-sur-Vevey, January 8th, 2018

Dear Mrs. Komarova, Dear Natalia Vladimirovna

On behalf of United World Wrestling (UWW), I am honored to congratulate you on the successful organization of the XIV International Tournament in Freestyle Wrestling for the prizes of Vice-President of the Wrestling Federation of Russia, Vladimir Semenov that was held in Nefteyugansk, Khanty-Mansijsk Autonomous District - Yugra, Russia on October 28-29, 2017.

Since 2017, this tournament is registered on UWW calendar conferring it a new status.

I would like to take the opportunity to wish you further success in developing wrestling and in the organization of the annual international tournament in Freestyle Wrestling for the awards of Mr. Vladimir Semenov, Vice-President of the Wrestling Federation of Russia, to be held in the city of Nefteyugansk, Khanty-Mansijsk Autonomous District - Yugra, Russia.

Yours Sincerely,

Nenad Lalovic

President of United World Wrestling

**IOC** Member